
MANAGER’S DESK FOR SUNDAY, JANUARY 19, 2020 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

EVERY ONCE IN A WHILE WE RECEIVE A LETTER FROM SOMEONE RIGHT HERE IN SURING. 

I WAS ABLE TO GET TO KNOW THESE LISTENERS A LITTLE BETTER AS THEY TRAVELED 

WITH US THIS PAST YEAR ON ONE OF OUR BUS TRIPS. 

DEAR WRVM STAFF. THIS IS THE FIRST TIME I AM WRITING A LETTER AND I JUST WANTED TO 

TELL YOU ALL HOW MUCH MY HUSBAND AND I ENJOY LISTENING TO YOUR STATION. I 

STARTED LISTENING TO YOUR STATION AROUND THE EARLY 1990’S WHEN MY CHILDREN 

WERE YOUNG AND MY HUSBAND STARTED LISTENING ME BECAUSE I ALWAYS HAD THE 

STATION ON IN THE HOUSE AND BARN WHILE MILKING THE COWS. I REALLY ENJOY THE 

MUSIC AND MOST PROGRAMS. THIS LAST JUNE WE BOTH WENT ON THE BUS TRIP TO 

WASHINGTON DC AND REALLY ENJOYED THE TRIP (EVERYTHING WAS GREAT). I PRAY GOD 

WILL BLESS YOU ALL AND KEEP UP THE GOOD WORK OF SPREADING GOD’S WORD.   

I WOULD LOVE FOR YOU TO TRAVEL WITH US SOMETIME. OUR NEXT BUS TRIP IS TO 

BRANSON FOR THE BRANSON PRAISEFEST; FOUR CONCERTS FEATURING SOME OF 

AMERICA’S TOP GOSPEL ARTISTS. THE DATES FOR THE TRIP ARE MARCH 10-16. THE 

RESERVATION DEADLINE IS FEBRUARY 7. YOU’LL FIND COMPLETE INFORMATION ON 

OUR WEBSITE, WRVM.ORG. OR YOU CAN CONTACT US FOR A TRIP BROCHURE. TO 

REGISTER, CALL US AT 920-842-9000.  

YOUR GIFTS AND PRAYERS MAKE THE WRVM RADIO MINISTRIES POSSIBLE. HAVE WE 

HEARD FROM YOU? 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


